
 
 
 
                                   

The Hong Kong Society for 
Colposcopy and Cervical Pathology              

 

Twenty-ninth Refresher Course for Accredited Colposcopists 
Date: 17 September 2020 (Thursday) 

Time: 6:30 – 8:30 pm 
ZOOM Live Meeting 

 
This is the twenty-ninth refresher course jointly organized by The Hong Kong Society for Colposcopy 

and Cervical Pathology and Department of O&G, Queen Mary Hospital.   
 

Accredited colposcopists and anyone who are interested in colposcopy are welcomed. 
Twenty-five cases will be discussed and these cases will be counted for the three-yearly reaccreditation 

program for accredited colposcopists. 
 

An assessment test will be conducted after the refresher course. Passing this test will be equivalent to 
10 colposcopy examinations in the revised reaccreditation program. 

 
CME points pending from The Hong Kong College of Obstetricians & Gynaecologists including 

Colposcopy and Oncology and The Hong Kong College of Pathologists and the Medical Council of 
Hong Kong (for non-specialists). CNE points are pending 

 
Attendance Certificate will be issued for all participants 

 
Fee: HKD300 for members and HKD400 for non-members 

For registration, please fill in the registration form and fax to 2636 0008, attention to Ms. Dorothy Lee 
or email to admin@hksccp.org.hk on or before 10 September 2020. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Registration 
Title: * Dr. /Mr. /Ms. /Miss /Mrs. 
Name:  ____________________________       Institution:  __________________________ 
Address:  _______________________________________________________________________ 
Tel:  ____________________________  Email:  _____________________________ 

 

¨  HKSCCP member (HKD 300) ¨  Non HKSCCP member (HKD 400) 
¨  HKCOG Fellow ¨  HKCOG Trainee 
 

I am enclosing a cheque no. _____________   Total HKD _________________   
All payment should be made payable to  
“The Hong Kong Society for Colposcopy and Cervical Pathology” and return to  
Department of O&G, 1/F, Special Block E, Prince of Wales Hospital, c/o Ms. Dorothy Lee 

 


